
 

 

  Newsletter December, 2017 

PEF has been busy filling snow suit, boot, hat and mitts requests. Although the really deep 
freeze hasn’t arrived yet, already about 70 sets have been distributed to 7 requesting 
schools.  

The Rona Cupak Winter Wear Program, now in its 11th year, continues right up to spring. 

Principals and staff : please keep an eye out for students who need warm clothing 
throughout the winter.  

 

A deep thank you to the manufacturers and importers who support our students by 
offering PEF wholesale prices, and less! 

 
Thank You Ested Industries !  
 
Ested has supplied us with high quality snowsuits at low cost for five 
years. Mr. Binet, the owner, has a big heart for the kids and his staff 
always overwhelmingly friendly and helpful. 
 

Thank You Kamik Canada !  

Kamik has been making winter boots for Canadian winters right here 
in Quebec for 119 years, and for the last 3 has supplied PEF with 
their super quality product. 

 
Thank You Gusti International !  
 
Gusti is our newest best friend. Starting just this fall, we have begun 
to buy amazingly warm, water-proof mitts and gloves 
and colourful, lined knitted hats.  

We are indebted to these fine corporate citizens, for taking us under their 
wing. 

It’s a joy and an honour to have the opportunity to give snowsuits and 
boots to our needy students. Should you wish to make a tax deductible 
donation to support this program, please contact Sue in the PEF office. 

 
        Wishing you Happy Holidays from PEF! 


